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The Signage Master Plan was developed with the intent that each building receives a tenant monument sign at the most appropriate entry drive to the building, off of either Borregas Ave., Bordeaux Drive, or Mathilda Ave. These signs offer tenants identity along the street and assist in visitor wayfinding. The new sewer easement at the entry drive to building 4 encroaches on, and is in direct conflict with the previously approved building 4 tenant monument location. This location had been approved per the October 10 2014 Signage Master Plan. In its present location the building monument sign would have to be reduced in size, or eliminated at the driveway approach to avoid being in the sewer easement. Doing either of these options would put building 4’ tenants at a disadvantage relative to other tenants in this zoning district. As a result, JPC proposes that the sign encroach into the vision triangle as shown in the diagram included, so that it clears the sewer easement.
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Text Box
This sign has a special and unique circumstance due to the utility easement, and will not establish a new precedent for other tenant monuments on the site.
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Text Box
The comprehensive design of the intersection of building 4’s driveway and Borregas Avenue, including the generous distance (8ft) that the pedestrian path is from the edge of curb, the 6' width of the  pedestrian path, and the overall width of the driveway, ensures that the intersection remains safe for the public, even though the tenant monument sign is placed slightly closer to the curb than originally approved . 
 
In addition:
• With the new monument location, a driver of an average sized vehicle (as shown in our diagram) still completely passes the sign before the front of the vehicle enters the pedestrian path, as the vehicle exits the site 
• A driver can still see 30 feet of pedestrian path to the right as the vehicle approaches the intersection with Borregas, as shown in the diagram included.


